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CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI  
 

SEEKING TENDERS FOR THE COMPILATION & PRODUCTION OF THE  

CAAF 2023 ANNUAL REPORT 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF), invites tenders for the compilation and 
production of our 2023 Annual Report. As a statutory organisation responsible for 
aviation safety and security oversight in Fiji, we recognise the need for transparent 
and comprehensive reporting to Government and our Stakeholders. 

The objective of this tender is to procure the services of a qualified and experienced 
firm to compile a professional and engaging annual report for the CAAF that effectively 
communicates the Authority's activities, achievements, and financial performance for 
the year 2023.  

SUBMISSION OF TENDERS 

Interested firms are invited to submit their tenders by 10th May 2024.  

The tender specifications can be downloaded from the CAAF website www.caaf.org.fj  
or requested via an email to accounts@caaf.org.fj 

 

 “The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted” 

We look forward to receiving your tenders. 

___________________________________________________________________ 


